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Welcome to our sixth Curry Rise & Bray Road 
resident newsletter.  
This week you will be receiving the landlord offer documents and information on how to vote 
in the upcoming resident ballot. These documents cover the broad vision and the priorities for 
the redevelopment of Curry Rise & Bray Road and you should read them carefully ahead of the 
residents’ ballot.

How do I cast my vote?
Information on how to vote will be explained 
clearly on your ballot paper, which you will 
receive by post from CES. You will be able 
to vote using one of the following methods: 
Post, Online, Telephone.

Who will run the ballot?
Civica Election Services (CES), an impartial 
and independent organisation, will manage 
the registration and ballot process in line with 
GLA guidance. 

The Ballot 
The ballot will ask whether existing residents 
agree with the estate redevelopment proposal 
detailed in the landlord offer document.

You will be asked to vote ‘yes’ or ‘no’ on the 
following question: 

‘Are you in favour of the proposal for 
the redevelopment of Curry Rise and 
Bray Road?’

YES NO



Looking for help and advice about 
the redevelopment?  
Book an appointment with your independent 
advisors, Tpas, or with Danielle Lennon from 
Notting Hill Genesis.  Please contact us if you 
would like to book an appointment.

Tonia Punter-ojong
0800 731 1619
millhilleast@tpas.org.uk

Danielle Lennon
020 3815 0158
millhilleast@nhg.org.uk 

Contact us 
For any queries, please contact:

millhilleast@nhg.org.uk 
0800 731 1619

Information from all our previous resident 
consultation events is available on our website 
at curryandbray.commonplace.is as well as the 
frequently asked questions (FAQs).  

Rehousing Support   
We would like to introduce our new team 
member, Diana Edward, Rehousing Project 
Manager at Notting Hill Genesis.

Diana Edward
07740 581 305
diana.edward@nhg.org.uk 

Diana will be working closely with Danielle 
and the Housing team on the decanting and 
rehousing arrangements for the project. 
Diana will also be the point of contact for 
Homeowners who wish to discuss their 
rehousing options.

Car parking on the estate  
NHG will be working closely with the parking 
management company to check that all 
vehicles on the estate hold a parking permit.  
Any abandoned vehicles will be investigated 
and removed from the estate.

Resident Steering Group (RSG) 
round up  
The RSG held their latest meeting on 
Tuesday 21 May to review the Landlord Offer 
documents that you will receive this week.  
They will continue to meet and be involved 
throughout the redevelopment process.

Housing 
Management 
Matters

Need to discuss your move from 
an affected block? 
Please contact Sharlmane Laurent 
on 07803 815 413 or email: 
sharlmane.laurent@nhg.org.uk


